
The elders met and, based on the latest information, have agreed to the following changes.   

 

 There is no need to wear a mask in church.  If you are more comfortable wearing a mask, 

please continue to do so.   

 The ribbons have been removed that were used to limit seating capacity. However, if you 

feel more comfortable with limited seating, the ribbons will remain on the pews in the far 

left section for your convenience.  

 Bibles, Hymnals, Offering Envelopes, and "We Care Cards” have returned to the  

pew racks.   

 The way we do the offering and take attendance will not change.  The "We Care Cards" 

can be placed in the offering plates that are located in the narthex.  You can still register 

your attendance on-line if you prefer.    

 

We look forward to seeing you in church.   

 

The Lord be with you, 

 

Michael A. Smith, Head Elder  

Pastor Mark Arendell  

 


